To Whom It May Concern;

I am an Oregon citizen and | do not approve of House Bill 3063. Adequate double-blind studies have not
been done to give Oregon citizens the assurance of vaccine safety. Until double-blind studies are carried
out on each ingredient in the immunizations, the vaccine in question should not be administered to a
human being. The science simply has not convinced the public of the SAFETY of the growing numbers of
immunizations. Additionally, | will never approve a Bill that forces a human being to have heavy metal,
known carcinogens and aborted fetal cells injected or ingested inside their body. | cannot put into words
the grief that | feel for those who will be negatively impacted by the passage of this Bill.

| stand for freedom of choice. | have never tried to force parents into not vaccinating their children and
| will never support a Bill that forces parents into vaccinating the children against their better judgment.

Please make Oregon laws that protect the rights of parents to choose what immunizations, if any,
that they may choose for their child, regardless of health conditions, medical diagnoses or religious
convictions.

It is your duty to represent the voice of the citizens, NOT big pharma. Please represent my voice and
the voice of parents everywhere by failing House Bill 3063.

Thank you very much,

Kathryn G. Keller



